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Many employers and employees look to vanpools as a cost-effective way to commute to work. While people
are reacclimating to the idea of a shared commute, vanpooling allows for a more controlled environment since
it's a small group of people riding together for many years.
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During these uncertain times, MORPC Gohio Commute and Enterprise has tried to inform groups about
commuting safety. We believe by using the recommended CDC safety precautions vanpool groups can limit
their risk while traveling in the van. It is important for commuters to do their part, to maintain the vehicle’s
cleanliness and adhere to recommend health guidelines to protect all riders.

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR A SAFE COMMUTE

Each vanpool member should take their temperature before riding the van. If you have a fever, don't ride
on the van.

Please wear a mask while in the van.

Keep your vanpool group closed. Some vanpools pick up riders for a day. We are recommending that only
your vanpool group ride in our van until the health pandemic is over.

Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces regularly (for example, the steering wheel, gear shift, door
frame/handles windows, radio/temperature dials, and seat buckles).

Improve ventilation (for example, opening windows or setting the air ventilation/air conditioning on non-
recirculation mode).

Practice good hygiene. Wash hands regularly for 20 seconds with soap, or use hand sanitizer with at least
60% alcohol as soon as possible after leaving the van.




